
Transport to school 
 

If you are unable to get your child to school and they are unable to walk or cycle, we may be able to 

help with the cost of travel for a limited period of time. 

Students who wish to cycle to school and are eligible for pupil premium funding will be given priority 

for space in the school bike sheds. 

Parents/carers should contact school and let us know how we can help. 

Please contact your child’s Head of Learning in the first instance, or email us at 

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 
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